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I am thrilled to announce that we have been accredited by NAEYC! This is great honor 
that means our early learning program is being recognized nationally for our dedication 
to providing high-quality early learning experiences for children and their families, like 
you! 

This school year has been such an exciting experience for the children, parents and our 
staff. The children had the opportunity to go on many field trips. Parents were also wel-
comed to go and enjoy some of those trips as well. As I reflect on the learning experi-
ences in the classrooms; the children were able to explore the study of cars, babies, hair 
salons, water, buildings, fish, the ocean, clothing and many other interesting subjects. 

During the Week of the Young Child in April, the children experienced Zumba dancing, 
cooking and discover new foods. Now that summer is here we want the children to 
feel free to run and play as much as they would like — please make sure children wear 
closed toe and heel shoes.

As our children transition into kindergarten we will truly miss them here at Ford Heights 
Early Learning. We are so excited about their 
journeys to new learning experiences, though!

Remember to use this time over the summer 
to reflect and review what your child teacher 
has discussed with you during Parent Teacher 
Conferences goals — and remember to take 
time out to have fun with your child over the 
summer months!

One more thing…congratulations to the Ford 
Heights parents who received their certificate 
of completion of the Parenting Fundamentals 
classes!

UPCOMING EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

Thursday| 6/6/19 | Parent Committee Meeting and Healthy 
Eating/Development Workshop (9 a.m.)
Friday | 6/7/19 | Professional Development (No School) 
Friday | 6/14/19 | Field Trip to Brookfield Zoo
Thursday | 6/20/19 | Transition celebration (10 a.m.)


